
41ST STREET DDI OPEN HOUSE
MARCH 17, 2022 | 4-7 P.M. | EMPIRE MALL

The City of Sioux Falls and South Dakota Department of Transportation 
(SDDOT) hosted a Pre-Construction Open House to inform stakeholders 
and the public of plans for construction related to the 41st Street DDI. 
The meeting took place in a vacant storefront at the Empire Mall. 

 PUBLIC INPUT & FEEDBACK THEMES

Videos and displays 
aided in understanding

Turning lanesPedestrian safety 
during construction

Medians Traffic on detours

•	 Project team members
•	 Business owners & residents 

along the corridor
•	 Members of the general public
•	 Families & children
•	 City and SDDOT officials
•	 FHWA staff

The Open House allowed the 
public to ask questions and talk 
one-on-one with the contractor, 
SDDOT, and City representatives 
about the project. Attendees 
learned about the project 
sequencing and proposed two 
year construction schedule. 
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MEETING TOOLS
Many tools helped this meeting in its 
success including the large print floor 
map of the diverging diamond.

Additional public engagement 
tools included : 

•	 Rendering videos 
•	 Landscaping renderings
•	 Construction sequencing
•	 Traffic modifications
•	 Detour routes
•	 Tips for navigating construction
•	 Scroll map of project area


